August 25, 2020

TOWN OF 5T. JAMES
COMPREHENSIVE PLAN COMMITTEE

MISSION STATEMENT

The Comprehensive Plan Committee (CPC) will prepare an assessment
of the key issues that the Town and its residents will face over the next
five years (2021-2026). While the primary purpose of the
Comprehensive Plan is to provide an assessment that will help the
Town Council in its future decisions and policies, a secondary purpose
will be to provide St. James residents with information about the Town.
A key factor will be the anticipated widening of NC 211 and the likely
development of land adjacent to the Town. The CPC will survey the
residents of the Town to determine their interests and concerns. The
Committee will coordinate closely with other major entities such as the
POA and the St. James Fire Department. The CPC’s goal is to complete
the Comprehensive Plan for presentation to the Town Council in early

2021.



